
 

 

 

 

 

Vienna, 19 July 2018 

 

Dear Madam President, 

Dear Mr President, 

 

On behalf of the Austrian Parliament, we have the honour to extend to Members of your 

Parliament the invitation to the Plenary meeting of the LX COSAC in Vienna on 18-20 

November 2018, held within the framework of the Parliamentary Dimension of the Austrian 

presidency of the Council of the European Union. 

 

Let me use this opportunity to kindly ask to forward the invitation letter of the Chairpersons of 

the Permanent Subcommittee on EU Affairs of the National Council and the EU-Committee of 

the Federal Council to the Chairperson of your Parliament’s relevant committee. 

 

Please accept, dear Colleague, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Wolfgang Sobotka Inge Posch-Gruska 

 President of the National Council President of the Federal Council 


